August 21, 197¢

MEMORANDUM FOR: John T. Collins, Deputy Director
Three "{le Island-2 Support

FRO™: Richard H. VYollmer, Director
Thiee Mile Island-2 Support
SURJECT: CHANGE IN WORK MOURS FOR TMI SUPPORT STAFF

With reference to your note of Auqust 14, I concur that the normal work
day for the TMI Support Staff should be cut back to 3 3/4 hours. The
Staff has done an outstanding job in trying circumstances and every effort
should be made to “normalize” their work situation.

Richard H, Yolimer, Dire-tor
Three Mi{le Island-2? Support

cc: H, Denton
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